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Dear Parents, 

The end of the school year is almost here! It’s hard to believe that there are only a few weeks left.  

The year has gone by quickly.  The children have grown in many ways. They are more confident, 

have made new friends and learned many new things.  It has been fun watching them grow! 

May 

The caterpillars came in.  We had fun watching and observing the baby caterpillars.  We had five 

caterpillars that grew over an inch long and went into their cocoons.  The children gathered around 

the butterfly house and were fascinated by what was happening. They were so excited about the 

whole process and couldn’t wait to see them turn into butterflies. The day finally came and they 

popped out. We watched the butterflies fly around and then let them out in the park. 

As we are busy preparing for the end of the year, we will be celebrating summer birthdays on Friday, 

May 11th. You are welcome to bring in goody bags, but they are optional. 

Monday, May 14th, we will be visiting Vogelei Park. We will be taking snack and water with us. Please 

remember to dress for the weather. 

Our last day of preschool class will be on Wednesday, May 16th and we will be having a special 

graduation ceremony on Friday, May 18th.  The children should come to school at their regular class 

time of 9:15 am on graduation day. Parents and guests should then go downstairs to the mini gym.  

The ceremony will begin at 9:30 am.   Parents, siblings, grandparents, aunts/uncles are invited.  We 

will sing some songs and the children will get their Preschool diplomas! We will have cake, snacks 

and juice. A special invitation will be coming home. We hope you can join us! 

Summer camp registration is open. Keep your skills sharp this summer in the Ready for Kindergarten 

Camp with Ms. Asiya, or come play with Ms. Karen in the Kinder Camp.  Camps begin June 4th and 

are two week sessions from 9:30am-1:30pm. Registration is available on-line at heparks.org. 

We have enjoyed having your child with us this year and wish them the best as they continue to 

Kindergarten. We want to thank you for your help throughout the year. Have a safe and happy 

summer! 

 

 



Dates to Remember: 

 

 May 1-14 Chili’s Fundraiser: HE location: dine in or 

takeout anytime during these dates! 
Friday, May 11 Summer Birthday Celebration 

Monday, May 14 Trip to Vogelei 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, May 16 Last day of Preschool 

Friday, May 18 Preschool Graduation: Students- 9:15, 

Parents/Families- 9:30 in mini gym 

 
Monday, June 4 Summer Camps begin (please register at 

the front desk or on-line at heparks.org) 
 


